MILES FAMILY GUATEMALAN HUMANITARIAN TRIP

It is with much gratitude that we give our thanks to all who donated supplies and
financial support to the people of Guatemala. Here are a few highlights:

Our days were filled with visiting families and sharing messages of hope, building a
house for a family in need of more space, plastering walls of a home being built for a
different family, constructing wooden bunk beds, visiting schools and playing with the
kids. Because of your contributions, our family was blessed to take down 50 baby kits to
give to the hospitals where they were given to new mothers and their babies. School
supplies were distributed to public schools in much need of the basic school supplies.
Clothes, shoes, and food were given to families in need. Suitcases and missionary
clothing were delivered to the Antigua Guaternala Mission Home for incoming and
outgoing local missionaries. Food was provided to families who were without. Our
family has been changed forever by the humble circumstances we encountered,
but also by the humility and goodness of the people of Guatemala. We found joy
in doing simple acts of service, playing with the children, visiting with families,
visiting those in need, inviting others fo come to church and testifying of our
Heavenly Father’s love for them. Once again thank you for all your donations, it
has truly been a blessing to so many of God's children.




